
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

VACANCY FOR  

PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 
 
 

There is currently one vacancy for a Parish 
Councillor for the LITTLEWOOD WARD, two 
vacancies for SOUTH WARD and one vacancy 
for PINFOLD WARD which can be filled by co-
option. 
 
Any interested candidates, who live within the 
Parish of Cheslyn Hay,  and wishing to be 
considered for co-option can send their CV and 
written applications to the address below :- 

 
Melanie Brown 
Clerk to Cheslyn Hay Parish Council 
The Village Hall 
Pinfold Lane 
Cheslyn Hay 
WS6 7HP 

Tel : 01922 410483   
Email : cheslynhaypc@tiscali.co.uk 

 
 

 

Candidates will be expected to attend a Parish Council 
Meeting to discuss their applications 

 
Dated 16th June 2023 

 

 

 

CHESLYN HAY PARISH COUNCIL 


